## **CHAIRMAN'S MESSAGE**



## **Updated Social Distancing Measures**

Dear Member,

As many of you will no doubt be aware the Chief Executive at her Press Conference of yesterday noted a number of increased social distancing measures some of which we are required to put in place from Thursday 10th February 2022 until further notice. These new measures are on top of the measures that have been in place since 7th January 2022.

The most important of these new measures is that from tomorrow onwards access to the Club will be via a "Vaccine Bubble" where only those people who have had at least one dose of the COVID-19 vaccine will be allowed entry. The Leave Home Safe App on your mobile has recently been updated by Government and when you check in at the Front Entrance, a QR Code will appear on your screen. You will be required to show the QR Code to Security Staff prior to entering the Club Premises as this will show whether, or not, you have been vaccinated. This will not apply to those under 12 years of age or to those who have Medical Exemptions. As regards the latter, anyone medically exempted from taking the vaccine must be able to show on demand a Medical Exemption Certificate from a recognised Medical Practitioner.

As the Club is already in Mode D of Operation we will be allowed to have four (4) people per table in our F&B Outlets as opposed to only two (2). Unfortunately, all our Sports and Recreation facilities still remain closed until further notice.

I would like to remind and reassure-members that we have a 100% vaccination record for all Management and Staff (many of whom have also had the 3rd jab). We also continue to employ robust Deep Cleaning and Air Sanitizing procedures to all areas of the Club on a regular basis such that the Club remains a very safe place to visit.

Michael. J. Wood Chairman Hong Kong Football Club